
Newsletter Date — 22nd February 2018  

RLK NEWS  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

02/02/18 Legge House residential (Year 4) 

02/02/18 Cadbury World Trip  

05/02/18 Safer Internet day 

05/02/18 Forest schools (Year 2) 

05/02/18 Football match 26th February 
(specific pupils) 

06/02/18 DVD—PG rating (Year 6) 

08/02/18 South Cerney Outdoor Educa-
tion Centre (Year 5) 

 

 

 

Please note—you can obtain a 
copy of any letters by contacting 
the office. 

Governor Update 

 
The Governing Board met at the end of Janu-
ary for the third meeting of the school year. 
The main topic on the agenda, along with a 
general update from the Head teacher, was 
an update from link Governors on each of the 
areas included within the School Improve-
ment Plan (SIP). These updates ensure that 
the Governing Body can monitor progress 
and provide feedback on each of the SIP are-
as. Link Governors will provide a further up-
date to the full Governing Body later in the 
school year. 

 

If you would like more information 
a summary of the SIP and a full list of RLK 
Governors is given on the school website.  
The next Governing Board Meeting takes 
place in March. 

 
We currently have a vacancy for Clerk to Gov-
ernors. This is a paid position (albeit only 133 
hours over the year).  The role includes: min-
uting meetings and co-ordinating the Gover-
nors’ diary and agendas, as well as keeping 
up to date with policy and Government 
changes.  Please have a chat with Mrs 
Smith or myself if you would be interested in 
this role. 

  Katie Kerley, 

  Chair of Governors 

Use of school grounds after school 

With the nicer weather approaching, fingers crossed, it is lovely to see children wanting to play 
outside. 

Please can we remind everyone that if children are staying after school on site they should be 
closely supervised by an adult and follow the school behaviour expectations. 

Thank you for your support. 
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Upcoming events 

 

Wednesday 21st March—Year 3 Play 

Friday 23rd March—Year 1—6 School reports out 

Thursday 29th March—School closes at 15:15 for end 

of Term 4 

Monday 16th April—School opens at 8:45 for begin-

ning of Term 5 

Monday 7th May – School closed—Bank Holiday 

Thursday 10th May—School photographs—Classes and leavers 

Monday 14th May—SATs week begins 

Wednesday 23rd May—Year 4 Play 

Friday 25th May—School closes at 15:15 for end of Term 5 

 

R.L.K. Supporters’ News 

 

A reminder that the Supporters’ Quiz Night is being 
held on Wednesday 14th March. Look out for the 
entry forms via Parentmail next week.  

 

We are already busy planning the Summer Fayre 
and are currently thinking about prizes for the 
Prize Draw. Please let us know if you or a company 
you work for would be willing to provide us with a 
prize. More information about the Summer Fayre 
will come out early in the Summer Term. 

 

If you have any ideas for future events or would 

like to contact the RLK Supporters, you can speak 

to Mrs Beale, leave a note at the Office or email us 

at Supporters@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

Parent Support Adviser (PSA) sessions 

 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, is offering parents a 
chance to talk privately on Wednesday 14th 
March from 9am to 12noon. 

 

If you would like to discuss worries or concerns 
about your child, Sophie is able to offer advice 
and support.   

 

This can be related to behaviour, feelings/
emotions, parenting, social issues, general well
-being and she can also help you to access local 
services which also support families.   

 

To book an appointment slot please call in to 

the school office. 


